
Newsletter - 22/12/2023

Woof Woof
 Woof

What an exceptionally long term it has been at Bramley Park Academy. May I
thank every single pupil, parent and carer who have attended each day and

kept their resilience going over the last few weeks. 
I would also like to take the opportunity to congratulate the impressive team
we have at Bramley - this term they have continued to amaze me with their

dedication to our young people in the phenomenal provision they provide each
and every day. It is a heartwarming time of year to see children enjoying

such wonderful festive activities in school. 
This week has certainly been a busy one with christmas parties, jumper day

and christmas dinner. We were also very lucky to have the big man in red visit
us on Wednesday. The children were delighted to see Santa Claus and receive

a gift. 
I would like to warmly wish everyone a very merry christmas and brilliant new

year. 
Just a reminder - we don't return until Monday 8th January - this is NOT a

training day, so everyone is expected back in school on this date. 
School will be closed over christmas break, but if you do need us please email

the office inbox and we will endeavour to support where we can. 
Merry Christmas everyone. 

Miss Green 



Miss Greenwood: Zidan
Mrs Lamb: Isaac

Mrs Millington: Keegan
Miss Gregory: Shane

Miss Beck: Tyla
Miss Roebuck: Freyja

Miss Pierce: Lola
Miss Pickering: Youssouf

Miss James: Taylor
Mrs Hrintchuk: Anna

Miss Marr: Zoe
Mrs Spivey: Amelia

Launchpad: All of launchpad
Mrs Dove: Rosalind

Ms Burnley: Kornelijus

Parent notices
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STAR

Follow Us!

Have a lovely
Christmas break
and a Happy new

year! We look
forward to

welcoming you
all back in 2024!

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
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Clubs finish at 3.50. 
Children to be collected

from the hall.

Clubs start Monday 15th January 2024
Clubs finish Friday 2nd February 2024

Clubs will restart Monday 26th
February 2024 and finish Friday 22nd

March 2024

Please sign up via Arbor app
Sign up opens Wednesday 20th December at 3pm and closes Wednesday

10th January at 12pm

After School Clubs
Spring Term

Dates for your diary 

Monday 8th January: Back to school.

Thursday 11th January: KS1 pirate
themed day.

Thursday 11th January: Year 3/4 robot
day. 


